
Home
SF STAT!
Current Articles
CURRENT ISSUE
Online Newspapers
WEEKLY NEWSLETTERS
Media Kit
Calendar
Business Directory
Video Interviews
Contact

Select Page

Message  From  the  CEO  of
Community  Health  of  South
Florida, Inc.
September  9  2021  –  The  success  of  our  50 t h  birthday
celebrations continues to lift us up and drive CHI forward. We
held our first Donor Recognition Event, where we inducted more
than 80 donors into CHI’s Giving Societies with cumulative
giving between $1,000  to over $300,000.  Thank you to our
inductees for believing in CHI. If you missed our event, you
can watch it by visiting www.chsiouthffl.org/givingsocieties.
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The event was made extra special with the announcement of a
$50,000  gift  from  Direct  Relief.  Direct  Relief  is  a
humanitarian aid organization active in all 50 states and in
80 countries, dedicated to improving the health and lives of
people affected by poverty or emergencies. In the past, Direct
Relief  has  been  instrumental  in  helping  CHI  acquire  our
Medical Mobile Van and PPE for our medical teams during the



COVID-19 pandemic. And now, their $50,000 grant will help CHI
continue  providing  quality  care  to  the  South  Florida
community. We are very grateful to the Direct Relief team for
their support.

With less than $1 million away from our goal, our Children’s
Crisis Center capital campaign is nearing the finish line –
but not before we enjoy a few more festivities! Join us on our
special birthday year for a variety of exciting events and
fundraising initiatives. On September 25, we’re hosting our

Golden Legacy 50th Anniversary Gala, complete with dancing,
food, and incredible milestones. On October 7, we invite you
to bring your ‘A’ game to our annual Glen Rice Celebrity Golf
Tournament at the Biltmore Hotel Golf Course. All proceeds
will go toward helping children with severe mental illness via
our Children’s Crisis Center. To sponsor or buy your tickets
to  these  events,
visit  chisouthfl.org/gala  or  chisouthfl.org/golf.

If you can’t make our events, there are plenty of other ways
to give. Participate in CHI’s Happy Birthday Campaign, where
every  gift  received  this  year,  no  matter  the  amount,  is
recognized on our Birthday Wall at Doris Ison Health Center
and on our website. You can also design your own brick with a
special message that will be laid at the entrance of the
Children’s Crisis Center to welcome all who come for care. To
donate, please visit our website at chisouthfl.org/give.

Sincerely,

Brodes H. Hartley, Jr.

South Florida Hospital News and Healthcare Report’s number one
goal is top quality healthcare journalism written and edited
for the region’s most successful, powerful healthcare business
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executives and professionals.

Phone : 561-368-6950
Fax : 561-368-6978

Home
About
CURRENT ISSUE
Media Kit
Video News
Datebook
Calendar
Business Directory
Webinars
Contact

Copyright © 2021 Florida Hospital News and Healthcare Report.
Site Designed By Dorron Marketing

http://southfloridahospitalnews.com
https://southfloridahospitalnews.com/about/
https://southfloridahospitalnews.com/current-issue/
http://southfloridahospitalnews.com/south-florida-hospital-news-and-healthcare-report-media-and-marketing-information/
https://southfloridahospitalnews.com/category/video-news/
https://southfloridahospitalnews.com/category/datebook/
http://southfloridahospitalnews.com/events
https://southfloridahospitalnews.com/category/business-profiles/
https://southfloridahospitalnews.com/webinars/
https://southfloridahospitalnews.com/contact-2/
https://dorronmarketing.com/

